
Sheep Attack Again 

Monday PM 14/1/2019 

Another Sheep attack, this time lambs on the 

land at Solders Field. One lamb badly 

attacked but survived and another chased 

out of the field through the top bars of the 

fence. 

The lamb that escaped was recaptured 36 

hours later in Nepcote lane. 

Please help to stop these attacks by keeping 

your dog on a lead near farm animals.  

When your dog attacks once, it will do it 

again and could be shot by the sheep owner.  

If you enjoy the countryside please help 

identify the dogs involved. 

Thank you. 

 


